5.2 (a) (x)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Bylaw Revision: Cannabis Green House Grow Ops

From: lholley Iholley

Sent: April 21, 2020 10:07 AM

To: Chamberlain, Lisa <Lisa.Chamberlain@hamilton.ca>; Ustrzycki, Robert <Robert.Ustrzycki@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Bylaw Revision:Cannabis Green House Grow Ops

Dear Lisa Chamberlain,

| am writing today to support the updating of the Public Nuisance Bylaws to include prohibiting excessive odours and
green house

lighting from the cultivation of cannabis plants. This issue directly affects my family and my neighbors on Meander Close
in Carlisle.

There has been a steady increase of building greenhouses (that do not have proper ventilation) and sheds for equipment
and supplies.

this is taking place in the farm fields directly behind (to the west) of our subdivision. | have never been provided with any
notices

of any type of construction in our area that has or will take place. | trust that our concerns will be passed on to the
council for the meeting scheduled for Wed. April 22,2020

Regards Mr and Mrs Lorne Holley



